AURORA CITY COUNCIL
EXECUTIVE “CLOSED” SESSION MINUTES
January 17, 2017

PRESENT: Aldermen Bohman, Garza, Mesiacos, Donnell, Franco, Savill!e, Mervine, [rvin,
Bugg, Hart-Burns, O’'Connor (11)

ABSENT: Alderman Johnson (1)

ALSO PRESENT: Alayne Weingartz, Law Department

PURPOSE: (51LCS120/2(¢c)(21) for Discussion of minutes lawfully closed under the Open
Meetings Act, whether for the purposes of approval by the body of the minutes or semi-annual

review of the minutes

Mayor O’Connor called the Closed Session to order at 5:38 P.M. and the roll was called. The

meeting was held in Room 5A.

Alayne Weingartz, Corporation Counsel, stated that there would be one set of minutes to be
released regarding land acquisition of property. The property (102 Woodlawn) has subsequently
been demolished. The Councilmembers came to a consensus to release the minutes as

recommended.

A motion was made by Alderman Mervine, seconded by Alderman Donnell to adjourn the

meeting. The motion carried by a voice vote. The meeting was adjourned at 5:41 P.M.
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Wendy IVIcCamQJndge City Clerk
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